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Brentwood Fire Station Undergoing Mold Remediation 

Brentwood, Missouri – January 26, 2018 – An investigation in 2017 determined mold was present 
above the second-floor ceilings in the Brentwood fire station. In Fall 2017, the City of Brentwood 
solicited bids for mold remediation services; the Board of Aldermen approved the lowest bidder’s 
contract on November 6, 2017. The remediation process is expected to be completed by April 2018. 

During the remediation process, the firefighters are living in the basement level of the fire station, which 
has been renovated to serve as a living space. When the firefighters return to the second-floor living 
quarters, the lower level will serve as a new multipurpose space for the City’s use.  

   

Photos: Bunkroom and kitchen in the basement level of the Brentwood fire station 
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The City of Brentwood, Missouri, is a full-service community with a unique blend of quality residential neighborhoods and one 
of the most thriving business districts in the St. Louis metropolitan area. Located within minutes of downtown St. Louis, 
Brentwood is known as the “City of Warmth” because of its small-town charm and friendly atmosphere. Learn more at 
www.brentwoodmo.org.  
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